
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email ad-

dress,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

Collections total for March 2-3: 

$2,608.  Thank you for your sup-

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sunday) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) & 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 p.m. Youth Mass (bilingual, English &  

 Vietnamese)      Note:  Youth Mass at 12:15  is part of 

the Sun. schedule when religious education classes are in 

session.  The classes are in session now. 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an hour before each of 

the weekend Masses. 

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen is also in residence.  Fr. Dominic 

presides at all Vietnamese language Masses and every other 

Sunday at the 10:30 English Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano  

presides on alternate Sundays at the 10:30 Mass .  Deacon 

Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  You may leave a mes-

sage for any of the clergy at the parish office number, (520) 

326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, call 520-667-6066. 

You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiacono64@gmail.com , 

and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

VIETNAMESE FOOD SALES — There will be Vietnamese Food 

Sales in the Hall this Sun. morning.  However, they often run out 

by the end of 10:30 Mass, so it’s best to buy it before Mass and 

either ask the ladies to hold it for you till Mass ends, or bring a 

cooler in your car to keep your food at a safe temperature. 

MASS INTENTION for 10:30 Sun-

day Mass:  Repose of the Soul of 

Arlene Lucchesi† 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

Free Tutoring for All Ages 

Free tutoring is available from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. on these Wednes-

days: Mar.  20; Apr. 3, 10, 17, 24; May 1, 8, 15.  It is held in Room 8 

of the portable classroom building. Tutors can help with most sub-

jects, at any grade level.  Questions?  Call Jim Mueller at 520-327-

0614 (voice only, can leave message) or email  him at egg-

men@expressmail.dk. 

March 10, 2024 

4th Sunday  

Of 
Lent 

PARISH SOUP SUPPER A GREAT SUCCESS! 

Below is a photo of some of our parish members at the Feb. 28th 

Lenten Soup Supper, organized by our parish conference of the St. 

Vincent de Paul Society to raise funds to help the poor living in our 

parish area.  You may recognize Dan Torrington, Donna Madden, 

Kristi Sparks, and Mike Mueller, among others.  Over $3000 was 

raised by our conference, thanks to the generous people who do-

nated soups, bread, desserts, time and money.   SVdeP provides 

food boxes and sometimes other help to many people in need. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 



Fourth Sunday of Lent 

March 10, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  

81-83 of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want 

to read them at home later: 

First Reading                  2 Chr 36:14-16, 19-23   

Responsorial Psalm      137:1-2, 3, 4-5, 6  

Second Reading          Eph 2:4-10  

Gospel      Jn 3:14-21  

 

In the Gospel, Jesus refers to a bronze serpent 

mounted on a pole by Moses to heal people bitten 

by snakes in the desert.  That passage is in Numbers 

21: 4-9.  There is a symbolic parallel with Jesus, who 

heals us through his cross. 

 

 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL  

Your contribution to the Annual Catholic 

Appeal, Live the Mission with a Gener-

ous Heart, makes a profound impact on 

parishes and people across our Diocese. 

Over $500,000 supports our Native 

American parishes and other communi-

ties with extraordinary needs. Another $478,000 helps those 

suffering from grave poverty or crisis through Catholic Communi-

ty Services. Additionally, $970,000 supports the formation and 

education of our seminarians and priests, and $916,000 supports 

our Catholic schools and various lay and diaconal formation min-

istries. These are just a few ways your support and generosity 

enrich our Diocese. Make your gift today at www.cathfnd.org/

donate, or you can use the special contribution envelopes that 

are inside the brochures about the ACA that are in the church 

vestibule.   

SPECIAL CONCERT MARCH 17TH 

All are welcome to a free concert,  “O Lux Beata, Vespers Honor-

ing Padre Kino,” featuring Carlos Zapien and members of the 

Cathedral Schola, on Sunday, March 17 at 2:00 p.m.  The concert 

will be held at St. Andrew the Apostle Roman Catholic Church, 

800 Taylor Drive, in Sierra Vista, AZ.  Carlos will direct a perfor-

mance of several of his original works that were commissioned 

by the Kino Heritage Society.  There is no admission charge, but a 

freewill offering will be accepted. If you have any questions, 

please call (520) 226-5574.   

 Venerable Eusebio Francisco Kino is in the process of 

being canonized as a saint by the Catholic Church.  He was a mis-

sionary of the Jesuit order who traveled over 50,000 miles on 

horseback throughout the Sonoran desert area (in what are now 

the states of Arizona and New Mexico in the U.S.A. and Sonora in 

Mexico), founding 21 missions as he evangelized the native peo-

ples in the 17th century.  As he saved souls, he also sought to 

protect his flock from  mistreatment by the Spanish government 

and exploitation by wealthy landowners. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/2chronicles/36?14
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/137?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ephesians/2?4
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/john/3?14
http://www.cathfnd.org/donate
http://www.cathfnd.org/donate

